
State of North Carolina | Purchase & Contract 
1305 Mail Service Center | 116 West Jones Street | Raleigh, NC 27699-1305 

919 807 4500   T 

Mark B. Edwards 
Interim Secretary 

Kimberly Williams 
Interim State Purchasing Officer 

North Carolina  
Department of Administration 

Division of Purchase & Contract 

March 8, 2021 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: All Purchasing Officers 
State Agencies, Institutions, Community Colleges and Universities 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

Kimberly Williams  

Special Delegations and Exemptions 

Effective immediately, all current Special Delegations and Exemptions will remain in effect until its original 
expiration date or until such time that it is revoked by the current SPO. 

Please direct any additional questions or concerns to your Agency’s P&C Service Team. 

Cc: 
Robert Smith, DSPO-Legal 
David O’Neal, DPSO-Procurement Education 
P&C Strategic Sourcing 
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